DATE: 04/06/2022

Class: 5th to 8th

Dear Parents

Greetings from Rudra The Practical School, Nashik

Kindly note that the school will reopen from 6^{th} June 2022.

Note:

- Proper uniform with black shoes.
- Boys should have short trimmed hair style.
- Girls must adhere to two Plaits.
- Reach at School on or before time.
- <u>SCHOOL UNIFORM IS THE UNIFIED IDENTITY OF THE STUDENT.</u> Kindly support us in maintain ethics and protocols. Thank for your support and co-operation.

Regards Principal